
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Notice 

Recruitment Test (OMR Based) 

Liaison Officer (Kashmir University) 
 

It is notified for information of all concerned that the Recruitment Test (OMR Based) 

for the post of Liaison Officer which was earlier scheduled to be held on 16-06-2024 

(Sunday) will now be held on 01-07-2024 (Monday) at 03:00 PM to 04:30 PM. 

However, the venue shall remain unchanged. The already downloaded Admit cards 

by the candidates shall be considered for appearing in the said Test along with the 

identity proof of the candidates.  

   Sd/-                                                                                                   
(Prof. M Farooq Mir) 
          Director 

    (Directorate of Admissions & 
     Competitive Examinations)                                        

No F (L.O.-Rect.-Test) DACE/KU/24                                         
Dated:- 24-06-2024 
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